
Bureau of Detectives – Area One 
     

Business Alert 

 
Thefts/From Vehicles 

002nd District (Wentworth)  
003rd District (Grand Crossing)  

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to contractors and residents in the 002nd District (Wentworth) 
and the 003rd District (Grand Crossing) of recent Theft from Vehicle incidents.  In 
each incident, unknown offenders made entry into a parked contractor work vehicle 
and then took power tools from within this vehicle.  In one of the incidents, the 
offenders fled inside a blue 2003 Honda Pilot.  These incidents have occurred in the 
geographical locations listed below: 
 
Incident locations and times: 

• 5000 block of south Woodlawn Ave. on March 22, 2024 between 11:00 A.M. 
and 5:30 P.M. 

• 6200 block of south Eberhart Ave. on April 3, 2024 at 6:00 P.M.  

• 6300 block of south Stony Island Ave. on April 5, 2024 at 3:50 A.M. 

• 3800 block of south Michigan Ave. on April 8, 2024 at 10:30 A.M. 
 

About the offenders: 

• The offenders are described as African-American males between 20-30 years 
of age.  One of the offenders was wearing a gray hooded sweatshirt and light 
blue jeans. 

 
What you can do:  

• Be aware of this crime and alert nearby area 

• Pay special attention to your belongings left in your vehicle 

• Lock your vehicle and activate the security system, if applicable 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information 

 
If you have any information, contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area One 

(312) 747-8380 
 
 

JH 198262, JH 211710, JH 213286, JH217032 
 
 

(Reference: PATTERN # P24-1-055A)  
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